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First name: Linda

Last name: Gibson-Hendrick

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Kelsey Creek location has been our family favorite for over 20 years. It has been a great

enjoyment to be able to bring our growing children. We have had many picnics here. The kids have been able to

learn firearm safety in an outside environment. At this time more then ever budgets are stretched. Range fees in

the Denver area are extremely high. Our family now since COVID can not afford these fees. The importance for

our children to understand the seriousness of firearms can NOT take a break because of our financial pinch. 


